
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends 

We have the pleasure to invite you to a seminar in relation to 

RECENT AND EXPECTED TAX CHANGES  

IN ROMANIA AND GREECE 

The seminar will address important tax issues, focusing on the 

Implementation of Automatic Exchange of Information by banks and other 

financial institutions  

 

9th of March 2017, 16:00, Red Meeting Room – BOC Building, 3 George Constantinescu 

Street, Entrance B, Bucharest 

 

The event has been organized jointly by the Hellenic Romanian Bilateral Chamber of Commerce 

and the Romania – Cyprus Bilateral Chamber Of Commerce and Industry, in collaboration with 

Baker Tilly, Romania, to discuss: 

 Changes and amendments in the Romanian Fiscal Code as from 1 January 2017 

 Changes in the Romanian and international tax scene make substance an 

important element of operating internationally 

 Impact of the changes on the regulations on substance on the tax residence of 

shareholders, directors, administrators and executives of multi-national 

entities 

You are kindly invited for a light cocktail after the presentation. For more information, please find 

attached the Agenda.  

Please confirm your attendance by email: info@bakertilly.ro or telephone +40 21 3156100 by 6th 

of March 2017 at the latest.  
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